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Lisa brings 20+ years of experience to the agency having worked for Erie Insurance as well as large 
and small agencies. She holds the prestigious designation of Certified Insurance Counselor. She is 

licensed to do business in Maryland, Pennsylvania, Delaware and 
Florida. Lisa is sole owner of her agency, a Navy veteran, and both of 
her sons are in the Navy! Her goal is to advise you on the insurance 
you need while keeping your budget in mind.

Representing two great independent insurance agencies to better serve 
your needs. Fuller & Associates Insurance and AAG Insurance, both 
located at 438 South Main Street, Bel Air, across from Bel Air High 
School

410-914-5467
www.InsurewithFuller.com

April Sponsor - Lisa Fuller, Fuller & Associates Insurance 

Dr. Kendal E. 
O ’ H a r e 
graduated cum 
laude with a 
m a j o r i n 
Biology from 
Birmingham-
S o u t h e r n 

College and went on to receive her medical 
degree and completed her training in Family 
Medicine at Virtua Family Medicine 
Residency, affiliated with UMDNJ in 
southern New Jersey. Since moving to 
Maryland in 2014, she joined the MedStar 
Family Medicine Residency where she was 
faculty as an assistant professor at 
Georgetown University School of Medicine 
training residents and teaching medical 
students.

To Dr. O’Hare, being a physician is not just 
about healing and treating, it is about opening 
your heart, giving time, and forming lasting 
relationships with patients.

April Speakers - Drs. Kendal and Peter O’Hare 

Peter O’Hare, 
III, MD, is a 
board-certified 
O b / G Y N a n d 
urogynecologist 
who specializes 
in female pelvic 
medic ine and 
reconstructive surgery at MedStar Franklin 
Square Medical Center. He was recently 
named one of Baltimore’s Top Docs for 2018. 
Dr. O'Hare specializes in minimally-invasive 
surgery, including vaginal, laparoscopic, and 
robotic reconstructive procedures for 
conditions such as urinary incontinence, fecal 
incontinence, pelvic organ prolapse, and 
vaginal fistulae. His clinical interests also 
include therapies for urinary incontinence 
such as slings, neuromodulation (interstim) 
and botox injections. His training has also 
focused on advanced treatments for interstitial 
cystitis, vulvodynia and pelvic floor muscle 
disorders

When not busy at work, Drs Peter & Kendal are busy running after their three young children in 
Bel Air. 



If you have special food needs, please email 
jeannette.stancill@fitzgeraldfinancial.net

At each meeting two 
attendees’ cards will be 

drawn to be featured in the 
following month’s newsletter.

TUESDAY, APRIL 9, 8-10am, MEMBER BREAKFAST, Water’s Edge Events 
Center, Belcamp. Sponsor Lisa Fuller, Fuller & Associates Insurance. Speaking Drs 
Kendal & Peter O’Hare, on women’s health.
THURSDAY, APRIL 25, HAPPY HOUR, 5:30-7:30pm, Earth Wood & Fire, 214 
Mountain Rd, Fallston. Free event but please register.
TUESDAY,  MAY  14,  MEMBER  LUNCH,  Vandiver  Inn,  HdG.  Sponsor  Lisa 
Gerber  of  Studio  G  Photography.  Speaker  Tony  Testerman,  Novalera,  Inc.  on 
navigating the social media maze.

CANCELLATION POLICY: Please remember it is CPWN policy that changes to 
an event registration must be made NO LATER THAN end of day Thursday 
before the event. If you do not notify CPWN by this time, you will be responsible 
for the full registration fee.

http://jeannette.stancill@fitzgeraldfinancial.net


Member Anniversaries

SAVE THE DATE
Active Assailant Training
May 10th 1-3:30pm
Presented by Sr Deputy 1st Class Brad 
Crossley of Harford County Sheriff's Office 
SRT Team (SWAT). Event is hosted by The 
Highlands School and sponsored by CPWN.  
Event is free to members and guests.  More 
details and registration on our website.

21st Annual 
Fall Fashion Show
Tuesday, October 8

The Fashions Committee for 
the upcoming CPWN Fashion 
Show is looking for members!
Duties will include working with 
clothing vendors and models 
before, during, and after the 
show.
It’s fun, easy, and we’d love to 
have your help!!

QUESTIONS? Please contact 
Sandi Linkous 

sandiland@icloud.com
or Libby Plunkett 

elizabeth.plunkett@wfadvisors.com

13 Years
Luisa Caiazzo

8 Years
Cynthia Hergenhahn

6 Years
Barbara Przybylski
Gail Spielberger

2 Years
Sarah Ortiz-Brown

Bonnie Barresi
1 Year

Malini Ganvir
Susan Shea
Donna Lail

In case you missed it - last month at 
510 Johnny's we had a record 
turnout for March!  Maybe it was the 
sunny weather or perhaps it was 
everyone wanting to shake off the 
winter doldrums (and rain!) and 
connect with some of the most 
dynamic women in the area!  Many 
thanks to Sheriff Jeff Gahler for 
taking the time to talk to us about so 
many issues in our county and 
country today such as workplace 
safety, gun laws, and pending 
legislation.  510 Johnny’s and our 
events committee did an awesome job 
of taking care of us.  And thank you 
to Michele Alessi of Dr Jeffrey 
Horowitz's office for sponsoring and 
for the special giveaways.


